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Workforce Advantage Academy
Minutes of August 12, 2013 
Board of Directors Meeting

In attendance:
Hugo de Beaubien                                                                Ken Hartsaw                                                                               
Edward Thomas                                                                    Stan Dickinson                                                                                                                              
Elizabeth Hughes			                         Donnie Hindson                                                           	                                                                            

Meeting called to order at 4:30 Hugo de Beaubien called the meeting to order. Donnie Hindson took notes for this Board meeting.  Elizabeth Hughes seconded approval of the minutes from the last meeting

CEO Report:
The board voted to make Ed Thomas board chair and Elizabeth Hughes vice chair
Ken told the board that it was going to be a busy summer, the staff is getting ready to welcome in the new student for 2013-2014 school year. Ken reiterated the point of recruiting 225 students for next school year as of now we have 180 students. The admin team will meet with the new principal at colonial to see if he has any students that would be able to come to our school.  
Ken told the board about the new school that he wanted to open on the west side and is working on a plan to do so with OCPS, the board will get more info about it at the next board meeting. The new WAA west would be the same, as the school we have now, the new school would not open until the 2014-2015 school year.
Ken told the board that the kids would be going to NYC for the spring break trip, we are asking the students to come up with $200 and the school will cover the rest of the trip, ken said the kids would have fun like the one the students did a few years back.





New Business: 
Alex Johnson our History teacher added a 5pd to his workload to help our students that are in need of world history, our students find that taking the class online is hard and they would not do so well.
Meeting adjourned 5:05 P.M.    
           
